
From: Office of the Provost
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 7:45 AM
To: AA WAGE Staff (STAFF-WAGE-AA-L@LISTSERV.JMU.EDU); PT Faculty List Serve; Staff Classified (Staff-
Classified-AA-L@listserv.jmu.edu); FAC-AA-RESPONSE-L@listserv.jmu.edu
Subject: End of Semester Message from the Provost

Dear Colleagues, 

The end of any academic year, a\er grades have been submi]ed and regalia has been put away, is a
wonderful _me to look back. With the close of the 2019-20 academic year, I realize there is much
more for all of us to reflect on than usual. I thank you again for the compassion and support you
showed your students, your colleagues, and your community this spring. I hope that you will take
some _me of your own to rest and reflect on the lessons learned and the meaning you have brought
to your students’ lives.

We all know there are challenges in JMU’s future. I also know that you - the faculty and staff of
academic affairs - are more than able to rise to the occasion. As I have previously shared,
conversa_ons con_nue university-wide as we make plans for Fall 2020 based on the latest available
informa_on and guidance. I appreciate the more than 850 responses we have received to the
Con_ngency Planning Task Force request for informa_on. The form will be available un_l May 18, and I
would welcome your input.

There are s_ll unanswered ques_ons, and we will update you as the university makes decisions. The
Board of Visitors will review and approve JMU’s tui_on and fees for the upcoming year at their
mee_ng this Friday, and more informa_on on the budget will be available a\er that mee_ng.

Sincerely, 
Heather

Heather J. Coltman, D.M.A.
Provost and Senior Vice President of Academic Affairs
James Madison University
(540) 568-3429

h]ps://www.facebook.com/provost4jmu/

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVMvEe7Vnu699l2kP8NxYrUQ74mw7PL9mz27sNr8HLJxboEg/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/provost4jmu/

